SIGE HOA Paint Colors Policy
Dear SIGE HOA Members,
As part of our commitment to maintaining the aesthetic harmony and property values within the SIGE HOA community, your Architectural Committee assigned by the SIGE HOA Board of Directors has established the following guidelines regarding exterior paint colors for residential properties within our community. These guidelines are intended to ensure a cohesive and attractive appearance while allowing for individual expression and personalization.
1. Approved Color Palette: Homeowners are required to choose colors from the pre-approved color palette, which is available on the Architecture page on the SIGE HOA website www.sigegv.org. The palette has been carefully curated to complement the architectural style of our community and maintain a harmonious appearance.
2. Exterior Elements: The approved color palette applies to the exterior of the main dwelling, including main house, trim, garage door, doors, and gutters. The palette does not cover roofing materials. Please check with the ARC before changing the materials on your roof. 
3. Submission of Color Choices: Prior to commencing any exterior painting project, homeowners must submit their selected paint colors to the Architectural Review Committee (ARC) for approval. Even if you are painting your house the same colors it is now, you must submit an ARC form for paint. The ARC will review submissions promptly and communicate their decision to the homeowner. Some original colors are no longer an option for new paint projects. Submission forms can be obtained from the Architecture page on www.sigegv.org.   
4. Maintenance and Repairs: Homeowners are responsible for maintaining the appearance of their property. If repairs or repainting become necessary, the homeowner can use the current color or an approved color from the community palette. Please get all colors approved by the ARC before beginning your project. 
5. Non-Compliance: Failure to adhere to the approved color palette or obtain approval from the ARC may result in fines or other enforcement actions. Homeowners are encouraged to consult the SIGE Architectural Guidelines on the website for further details on enforcement procedures.
6. Updates and Revisions: The approved color palette may be updated periodically. Homeowners will be notified of any changes, and it is their responsibility to comply with the most recent guidelines.
7. Appeals Process: Homeowners who wish to appeal a decision by the ARC may do so by following the procedures outlined in the SIGE HOA Architectural Guidelines.
Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining the beauty and value of our community. Your adherence to these guidelines ensures that the SIGE HOA remains a desirable place to call home.
Sincerely, SIGE HOA ARC and Board of Directors 
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